
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 053 (23-24) 

18th September, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: S5 Chemistry Consolidation Course 2023-2024 

It is my pleasure to inform you that your child has been selected to attend the S5 Chemistry 

Consolidation Course. This course aims at providing extra lessons for outstanding S5 students to broaden and 

enhance their knowledge of the relevant subject. It is hoped that through this course, they will be able to 

develop their potential to the full and to achieve even better results. In these four lessons, important chemistry 

study skills will be shared by a science graduate who had attained outstanding result in HKDSE Chemistry. 

The details of this course are as follows: 

 

Dates: 25 Oct and 1, 8 & 15 Nov (Wednesdays)  

Time: 3:40 p.m. − 4:50 p.m. 

Venue: Room B308 

Teacher−in−charge: Mr. LI Chi Yip Leo 

Fee: Free of charge  

 

Please return the reply slip to your child’s Chemistry teacher on or before 25 Sep 2023 (Mon, Day 7). 

 

                                                                                                                       Yours faithfully, 

  (Mr. LI Chi Yip Leo) 

for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: S5 Chemistry Consolidation Course 2023-2024 

Dear Principal, 

I *allow/do not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to attend the 

S5 Chemistry Consolidation course. 

Reason(s) for not attending the class: 

 __ 

  

Signature of Parent/Guardian : _______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian  : _______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number  : _______________________ 

Student’s Mobile Number  : _______________________ 

Date  : _______________________ 

 

* Please delete where inappropriate. 
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